Kari Parsons

From: Kuster - CDPHE, Kent <kent.kuster@state.co.us>
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 8:22 AM

To: Kari Parsons

Subject: Front Range Midway Solar 1041 Referral

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Service at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

May 29, 2018

Kari Parsons, Development Services
El Paso County

2880 Beacon Lite Road, Suite 130
Monument, Colorado 80132

Re: Front Range Midway Solar 1041
Dear Kari Parsons,

The Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment has no comments on the Front Range
Midway Solar application for a 1041 permit.

Sincerely,
Kent Kuster

Environmental Specialist
Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment

Kent Kuster
Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South
Denver, CO 80246-1530

303-692-3662 | kent.kuster@state.co.us




